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We have not received any feedback from any other high voltage installation designers and 
would be interested in receiving further feedback from you with respect to any difficulties you 
have complying with this new regulation after it commences. 
We appreciate the time you have taken to review and comment on the proposed regulations.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Neil Fraser 
GENERAL MANAGER LICENSING TRAINING AND STANDARDS 




